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Please Pray for our youth this 
week while at Camp Caswell.  

July 18th - July 23rd 

 

Wednesday Evening,  July 27th 

5:15 - 6:00pm ~  Bring your brown 

bag dinner & fellowship in FLC. 

6 ~ 7pm ~ KFC Bible Study,        
4yr. olds to rising 6th ~ Rm 222 
 

6 ~ 7 pm ~ Youth Bible Study 

Rising 7th -12th ~ Basement 
 

6:15pm ~ Church Conference/           

                                         Business meeting 

6:30pm ~ Praise Team Practice           

                                        in the choir room 

 

Sunday Morning,  July 24th 

8:30am ~ Worship 

9:30 - 9:50am ~ Lite Breakfast 

9:45am  ~ Bible Study for All Ages 

10:30 - 10:55 ~ Media Center 

11:00am ~ Worship  
 

Sunday Evening, July 24th 

2-4pm Baby Shower in FLC 

No other evening activities 
 

 

Wednesday Morning, July 27th 

9:30am ~ 12:00pm - Media Center  
  

What makes a great week of VBS? 
95 Kids 

78 Volunteers 

4 days of Awesome Bible Lessons 

$3,500 + raised for missions 
 

 

 

 
Many thanks to all who                

participated in, prayed for,            
and supported our                    

Zoomerang ~ VBS 2022! 

Ladies You’re  

Invited to  

a Floating Baby Shower  

Sunday, July 24th 
2pm ~ 4pm in the FLC.  

In Honor of Anthony & Pauline Taylor 

and Big Brother Luke 

Registered on Amazon/Pauline Mae Rose Taylor 

Please join us for a 

Bridal Shower 

Celebrating the bride to be 

McKenna Castellow 
Sunday, August 7th 

at 2 in the afternoon at FBC,  

in the Family Life Center 
 

Registered with Amazon, Target,  
and Bed Bath & Beyond 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s a weekend designed to reawaken the church to our      

purpose and passion, to refresh us with a godly perspective, 

and renew our love for Christ. 

A team of Baptists from throughout the nation will come to 

lead us in small groups, in larger worship gatherings, and 

for meals together. 

“Repent and return…, in order that times of refreshing may come 

from the presence of the Lord.” Acts 3.19 



Financial Report for July 17, 2022 
                                                                                    

YTD Budget Requirement    (WK 41)         $      515,740.26 

YTD Budget Receipts                               $     580,140.27 

Budget- Over /Under                                                                   $        64,400.01 

Weekly Budget Requirement                                                $        12,279.53 

Actual Budget Offering                                                                        $         13,222.50 

First Baptist Church 

113 North Harvey Street 
Washington, N.C. 27889 

Phone: 252-946-8074 Fax: 252-946-6934 
www.thefirstbaptistchurch.com 

Find and like us on Facebook @washingtonfirstbaptist 

Serving the Week of July 24th 
 

Nursery Workers - Tracie & Eric Asby, Chastity Perry, Lisa Hill, 

Kamryn Lewis, Michael & Heidi Hofland 

Children’s Church - 8:30 ~  Melonie Alligood 

                                                                                             11:00 ~  Tyler Brooks 

Deacon of the Week - George Piegols 

Deacon Team Members - Chad Alligood, Keith Mitchell 

Breakfast Team – Kelli Spivey – 4th Sunday Team 

Audio/Visual Ministry Team - John Davis, Brody Fox, Wyatt 

Renfrow, Emerson Asby, Fred Anderson, Don Fann, Jimmy   

Harris, Robert Sebald, Carol Evans. Anyone interested in serving 

in the Audio/Visual Ministry, call Jesse Davis 946-8074 or Carol 

Evans 252-531-8901. 

Buzzing by with a reminder 

Church Conference/Business   

Meeting is TONIGHT   

at 6:15pm in Sanctuary! 

 
First Baptist Church                                

200 Year Anniversary Celebration  

~ October 9, 2022 ~  

The records we have seem to indicate that the church 
made steady progress under the leadership of              
several pastors through the turn of the Twentieth                   
Century. During the pastorate of the Reverend J. H.   
Sullivan (1907- 1911), additional classrooms were    
added and other improvements made.  It was at the close 
of his ministry in 1911 that the church was able to       
relinquish the aid being given to it by the North Carolina 
Board of Missions. Since then, the church has been  self-
supporting and has regularly participated in giving aid to 
missionary work at home and in foreign lands.   

Dear church family & friends, do you have any historical items, pictures 

or memorabilia that you would be willing to let us display for this  special 

200 year celebration of our church history? 

 

Please call Joyce Gardner at 252-944-9370. She will secure your items, 

label, and return them after our event on Oct. 9, 2022. 

Nominating Committee Members:  
Taylor Head, Shane Whitley, Linda Fann,               
Jerry Blair, Angie Lewis, and Bob Tyndall 

<>< <>< <>< <>< <>< <><  

Where is God leading you to serve?  
Nominating Committee members wil l  continue to  make 

calls ,  seeking the cal led to ministries  in  the church.  

Want to know more about area’s of ministry here among us 

at FBC? Stay tune for more information from our New 

Nominating Committee. We ask you to be in prayer for 

this committee.  

May we all allow God to guide us through prayer to where 

He is calling us to serve. What are your spiritual gifts? May 

we all look to God for wisdom and guidance during this 

process and may the 2022-2023 church year be filled with 

folks eager to serve where they feel led.   

Thank you in advance for answering the call! 

A T T E N T I O N  C H U R C H  

Deacon Nomination Forms are still being accepted. 
We have extended the date to this Sunday, July 24th to 
give everyone a chance to turn their nominations in. 

Please prayerfully consider up to six individuals that are 
not currently serving.  

Please turn forms in to the church office drop box. 


